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04 December 2007
To whom it may concern:

Jan Weatherburn

This letter is to confirm that Ms Jan Weatherburn has been our bookkeeper since January 2003,
during which time she has provided our business with outstanding service.

Jan is conscientious, detail-oriented, meticulous, and accurate in everything she does. | cannot say
enough about her attention to detail and accuracy. She is superb at detecting errors in our
accounts, and in reconciling them.

Her exceptional organizational skills along with her straightforward and no-nonsense approach
made her a great asset to our organisation.

I can confidently recommend Jan Weatherburn as a solid and reliable bookkeeper, a joy to work
with and an expert in her field.

Yours faithfully,

Wifose

Marlsan de La e
Executive Producer
Redshift Digital cc
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